
Covid Protocols for School Year 21-22
(subject to change based on updated guidance)

Masks
● Wearing masks is optional beginning July 1, 2021 and for the 21-22 school year. This

includes bus transportation.
● CDC recommends masks be worn indoors by individuals who are not fully vaccinated.
●  In support of individuals who elect to wear a face covering, schools will continue

to provide masks to students, staff and visitors who request one.

Vaccination
● Individuals wanting to be vaccinated may contact tgressett@aguafria.org to arrange an

appointment with our partners from Touchstone Health Services, or by going online to
azdhs.gov/covid19/vaccines.

Daily Health Screenings
● Daily health screenings are no longer required for staff, students, or visitors. Anyone not

feeling well should stay home.

● Hand sanitizer will continue to be provided on  campus, along with encouragement for
consistent hand washing and covering the mouth and nose when coughing or sneezing. 

Physical Distancing
● In alignment with CDC recommendations, physical distancing will be encouraged in

appropriate settings.

Positive Test Result/Symptoms/Close-Contact Exposure
●  Quarantine and isolation guidelines from Maricopa County Department of Public Health

will be followed. Specific instructions will be given to individuals who test positive, have
symptoms or close-contact exposure.

● Each school site will continue to have a designated Covid supervisor. 
● If a household member tests positive, the student should not come to school until

speaking with the covid supervisor. 
●  If symptoms are consistent with Covid-19, testing is recommended. 
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